From: Hill, Shannon
To: Shani Kleinhaus

Subject: RE: Scoping comments - Downtown West Mixed-Use Project

Good morning Shani,

Thanks for submitting your comments. They will be forwarded to the environmental consultant for environmental scoping considerations.

Best regards,

Shannon Hill, Planner

Planning, Building & Code Enforcement | Environmental Review Section City of San José | 200 East Santa Clara Street Shannon.Hill@sanjoseca.gov | (408) 535 - 7872

From: Shani Kleinhaus

Sent: Friday, November 22, 2019 1:18 PM

To: Hill, Shannon < Shannon. Hill@sanjoseca.gov>

Subject: Scoping comments - Downtown West Mixed-Use Project

[External Email]

Dear Ms. Hill,

Please accept Santa Clara Valley Audubon Society scoping comments for the Notice of Preparation of a Draft Environmental Impact Report for the Downtown West Mixed-Use Project (Google Project) - attached Thank you,

Shani

Shani Kleinhaus, Ph.D. Environmental Advocate Santa Clara Valley Audubon Society 22221 McClellan Rd. Cupertino, CA 95014 650-868-2114

advocate@scvas.org



This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.